ESCOMB PRIMARY SCHOOL

11th January 2019—Our Latest News ...

Dear Parents

Happy New Year to everyone. We welcome you all back to the start of 2019 and are looking forward to working with you and your children. Children have settled well into their routines and are ready to start the new term. Please see below for our latest news



Great North Air Ambulance

On Thursday 10th January we were visited by representatives from the Great North Air Ambulance Service who came into school to deliver an assembly about the work that they do. Children watched an animated video, met the charity mascot (Miles the Bear) and were shown a genuine GNAAS flying suit and helmet. Children thoroughly enjoyed the presentation and it was a great opportunity for us to learn about the fantastic work that this service provides.

Year 6 children worked with members of the Police on : Thursday 10th January as part of an Education Programme ran by their service. The first workshop tackled the issue of Hate Crime and highlighted the difficulties people face.

Police staff were very impressed with our children's knowledge and responsible attitudes toward this issue.

Well Done Year 6

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

Spring Term Events

We have lots to look forward to this term. Please refer to the school planner for key dates and holidays. Please note that any additional events will be sent to parents when these arise.

Please see overleaf for After School Clubs this term. These begin next Monday and will be reviewed for the summer term.

Thank you for your support. Wendy Gill and Staff

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$



Congratulations



11th January 2019

Class Nominations

Ciuss (Adillina Horis		\Rightarrow
Reception	Millie L	$\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$
Class 1	Rose H	☆
Class 2	Alfie B	☆
Class 3	Lena C	$\stackrel{\bigstar}{\sim}$
Class 4	Charlotte D	☆
Class 5	Anna T	☆
Class 6	Jayden H	☆
Superstar of the Week!		☆

* Rose H * *****